TOWN COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING & MEETING TUESDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2022

IN PERSON AT NASHVILLE TOWN HALL AND VIDEO CONFERENCE VIA ZOOM

ATTENDANCE – Council members present in person - President Nancy Crocker, Vice-President Jane Gore, and Councilmember David Rudd. Absent – Councilmember Anna Hofstetter and Councilmember Tyra Miller. Also in attendance- Town Manager Sandie Jones, Police Chief Heather Burris, Chief Administrator Phyllis Carr, and Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young.

1	0	DF	N	IN	G	TH	1F	ΝЛ	FF"	LIV	G
L.	u	PE	IV	и	u		16	IVI	ГГ		LJ.

President Crocker called the meeting to order at 1:00pm

2. ROLL CALL - by Clerk-Treasurer Young

3. PUBLIC HEARING

A. Additional Appropriations – President Crocker opened the Public Hearing at 1:01pm and asked if there were any questions or comments. There were none. President Crocker then closed the Public Hearing portion of the meeting at 1:01pm.

4. NEW BUSINESS

- **A.** Resolution 2022-08 Additional Appropriations President Crocker motioned to approve Resolution 2022-08. Councilmember Rudd seconded. All were unanimously in favor.
- 5. ANY OTHER BUSINESS THAT MAY COME BEFORE THE COUNCIL There was nothing.

ADJOURN - President Crocker adjourned the meeting at 1:03pm.

Clerk-Treasurer Brenda K. Young

President Nancy Crocker

Vice-President Jane Gore

Councilmember Anna Hofstetter

Councilmember Tyra Miller